
 

Buick Roadmaster Class at  
2010 New England Concours d'Elegance 

 
 
 
Hemmings Motor News recently announced special classes for the 2010 New England 

Concours d'Elegance – among them, a class devoted to Buick Roadmasters. 

 

Held on the manicured Commons of Stratton Village in Stratton, Vermont, the three-

day affair begins on Friday, July 16, 2010, with the popular Hemmings Rally. An all-

makes car show will follow on Saturday and the event will culminate with the main 

concours event on Sunday, July 18. 

 

If you own a finely restored or well-preserved original example of a Buick 

Roadmaster that you think should be considered, please send photographs, 

descriptions and contact information to: New England Concours, Attn: Richard 

Lentinello, P.O. Box 196, Bennington, Vermont 05201. Submissions and high-

resolution digital images can also be sent electronically to 

rlentinello@hemmings.com, or to mlitwin@hemmings.com.  

 

This class will be limited in size, and there will be no duplication of models, so please 

send in your requests as soon as possible. Invitations will be sent out in the spring! 


